
From: Nirav Shah <nshah@socialfinanceus.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/2/2014 2:42:08 PM
Subject: Re: Thanks

Kicking up the pace sounds great (I used to be a sprinter). Mutual accountability will be a positive 
driving force to hit the Oct. deadline. 

Best,
Nirav 

On Wed, Apr 2, 2014 at 2:13 PM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Thanks – we had another in-house meeting this morning and I’m looking forward to kicking-up the pace 
on this project.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Nirav Shah [mailto:nshah@socialfinanceus.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 10:24 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Thanks

 

Christian,

 

I wanted to send a quick note thanking you for pushing the NFP PFS concept forward and making 
yesterday's meeting a reality. The NSO and Social Finance team's were very encouraged with the 
meeting yesterday, as there was a lot of common ground in our respective visions for the project. 
While I am sure we will not agree on everything, I am confident the group's ability to find 
compromise. Looking forward to working with you over the next few months. It should be a good 
ride. 
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Best,

Nirav

 

-- 

Nirav Shah
Director | Social Finance, Inc.  
W: 617.939.9900 x 23 | C: 202.615.8988
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